
 
 
 

Overview 
 
2018 is a year of delivery for Inland Rail with construction due to commence on the Parkes to Narromine 
section of the track, making this inaugural industry-led conference a must-attend event. 
 
The two-day Conference will bring together key players involved in the Inland Rail project to discuss how 
this nationally significant infrastructure project will transform the movement of freight in Australia, what it 
means for the Australian freight industry and the benefits it will deliver for national freight customers. 
 
The Conference will also consider how the Inland Rail Project can inform the development of the 
National Freight and Supply Chain Strategy, to be finalised in late 2018. 
 



 
Preliminary Program 
 

 
  



 
  






